500 Bayfront Parkway
Pensacola, FL 32520

Tel 904.444.6000

GULF A
POWER

Certified Mail A SOUTHERN COMPANY

June 24, 1997

Mr. R. Scott Dawvis

EPA Region IV Federai Cenier

Air and Radiation Technology Branch
61 Forsyth St. , SW

Atlanta, GA 30303

Dear Mr. Davis:

RE: Revised Gulf/Mississippi Power Phase I NOx Averaging Plan
Oris Codes: 641, 642, 2049, 6073

Pursuant to our recent discussions, please find attached one original and 3 copies of
revised Phase I Permit Application NOx Compliance Plans for Phase I units located at
Plants Crist, Scholz, Watson and Daniel (Oris Codes: 641, 642, 2049, 6073, respectively).
Included in this request is a revised Gulf/Mississippi NOx Averaging Plan which
incorporates Crist Unit 7 in the plan for 1997 through 1999.

If you have any questions or need further information regarding these permit revisions,
please call me at (904) 444 -6527.

Sincerely,

k@a;,\%ﬁ,r‘

G. Dwain Waters
Air Quality Programs Coordinator, QEP

cc: G. Edison Holland, Jr., Gulf Power Company
Scott Sheplak, Florida Department of Environmental Protection
B. J. Hailey, Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality
Danny Herrin, Southern Company Services
Rick Berry, Mississippi Power Company
Jim Vick, Gulf Power Company




